
 

PO Box 201800  1515 East 6th Avenue  Helena, MT  59620   (406) 444-3115 

Memo 
 
To: Network Advisory Council Fr: Tracy Cook, LDD Director  
 
Date: November 7, 2018 
 
Re: Proposals for unallocated LSTA FY18 funds 
 
We have $27,804 that we have not allocated to a specific project.  Library Development 
staff have presented four proposals for possible funding.  The money must be spent by 
September 30, 2019.   
 
Staff have included information about how the project fits into the LSTA 5-Year Plan, 
how much funding they need, and what success looks like.  Please consider which of 
these projects you would like to fund.  I would like to take your recommendations to 
the Montana State Library Commission’s December meeting. 


